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Hi Ferdinando,
 
Thank you for notifying Sydney Water of the abovementioned modification. Sydney Water has no
comments to make on this modification.
 
We recommend the Proponent continually notify Sydney Water of any changes through their
Water Servicing Coordinator to ensure all correspondence, such as Notice of Requirements, reflect
these changes.
 
Please contact UrbanGrowth@sydneywater.com.au if you have any queries.
 
Kind regards,
 

Fiona Feng
Growth Intelligence
City Growth and Development | Business Development Group
Sydney Water, Level 13, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150
 
fiona.feng@sydneywater.com.au
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Attention: Mr Paul Mulley
Manager, Growth Planning and Development 
Sydney Water
 
-via email-
urbangrowth@sydneywater.com.au
 
Dear Mr Mulley
 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment has received a request to modify the Sydney
Football Stadium – Modification 6 – Sydney Roosters Centre of Excellence (SSD-9835-Mod-6).

The modification request will be publicly exhibited from Thursday 19 August 2021 to Wednesday 1
September 2021. All relevant documents may be viewed on the Department’s website at:
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/42406.

The Department invites you to provide advice on the request, including any recommended conditions by
Wednesday 1 September 2021.
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact Ferdinando Macri on 02 8289 6868 or via email at
ferdinando.macri@dpie.nsw.gov.au.
 
Kind regards
 
 
Erin White 
DA Coordinator, Social & Infrastructure Assessments

Infrastructure Assessments | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
T 02 8275 1183  | 
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the
traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and
collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which
Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.
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